GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION Minutes – Board Retreat April 22, 2022

The Grand Haven Area Public Schools Board of Education held its annual Spring Retreat on Friday, April 22, 2022. The Board met at 8:30 a.m. in the Lakeshore Middle School media center. All trustees were present, Carl Treutler, Seth Holt, Christine Baker, Nichol Stack, Chris Streng, Marc Eickholt, and Barbar Pietrangelo as well as Superintendent Grimes. Michael MacDonald, Executive Director of Business Services, and Mary Jane Evink, Executive Director of Instructional Services, were also in attendance. Building Principal Amanda Sorelle, Mike Shelton, Tracy Wilson, and Kevin Berko, along with Michael Shelton, Literacy Coach, Kate Augustyn, Director of Special Education and Deanna Rolffs, Design Group Consultant, were also present and provided the Board with an update on staff training and current year goals including reflections of the year from Elementary, Intermediate, Middle, and High School Principals.

The Board discussed goals for the 2022-23 school year in regards to student growth (academics), social-emotional needs, and the One Page Strategic Plan. The board gave input on the goals.

Jason Reinecke, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources gave a Human Services update including enrollment projections and 2022-23 hiring information.

The board took a recess at 12:00 pm for lunch.

At approximately 1:00 p.m. the Board reconvened and discussed foundational needs of GHAPS facilities. The board was joined by GMB, OAK, and Baker Tilly staff members. The retreat concluded with a tour of Lakeshore Middle School.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Nichol Stack, Secretary

108tach

GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION

cd